
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

January 17, 2025 

 

 

 

 

Ministerial Workers 

First Elders 

Personal Ministries Leaders 

Communication Secretaries 

 

Dear Brethren: 

 

Greetings in the wonderful name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. 

 

The Personal Ministries Department, through the Institute of Lay Evangelism (ILE), will 

be hosting its third installment of courses, commencing on April 13th, 2025, on Zoom.  

 

The ILE is in the process of recruiting candidates and is asking that prospective applicants 

register early. Please note that upon registration, a cost of one hundred dollars should be 

paid at the SCC office before classes resume.  

 

I am also pleased to announce that we had over one hundred children and adolescents 

graduating from our youth preachers training module last year. We encourage parents to 

prepare to register our youth as soon as registration opens. I look forward to what the Lord 

will do for us this year. 

 

Yours in the Master's Service. 

 

 

 
Nigel K. Walcott, PhD 

DIRECTOR OF PERSONAL MINISTRIES 
 

 

 

 

 

 


